
04/02/2020 

MR Dean Ritchie 
46 Deakin Street ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
dean.ritchie@news.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

The proposed traffic increase into the back streets of Forestville would kill off the suburb's 
community atmosphere. Council cannot be serious in allowing this to be approved. The quiet 
suburban streets would be bedlam throughout peak hours periods.I would anticipate the 
residents would fight this through a heavy and sustained media campaign if allowed to 
proceed. Surely common sense will prevail. 
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